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ñWithin the love of God together we live, learn, care and celebrate.  

For each other and for ourselves we aim for the best. ò 
 

Our school Value for this term is:  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DIARY 2017-2018 

       February 2018 

¶ Monday 5th   Weavers Celebration Assembly – 2.45pm   

¶ Tuesday 6th  Potters Celebration Assembly – 2.45pm 

¶ Tuesday 6th  Young Voices London Trip – see note below 

¶ Wednesday 7th Kingdown School Talk & Tour – 9.00 – 11.00am 

¶ Friday 9th   Swimming restarts for KS2 group  

¶ Friday 9th   Friends ‘Valentine Disco’ – see poster below 

¶ Friday 9th   Last Day of Term 3 

¶ Sunday 11th Pub Quiz at Bath Arms inc Supper, raising funds for village and school 

¶ Monday 19th  Start of Term 4 

¶ Monday 19th  Friends Meeting – details to follow 

¶ Thursday 22nd Bikeability – Day 1 at Crockerton School 

¶ Friday 23rd  Yr 5 Hockey Festival at Warminster School – details to follow 

¶ Monday 26th  Hi5 Netball tournament at Kingdown – details to follow 

¶ Tuesday 27th  Year 3 / 4 Gymnastics Competition – details to follow 

¶ Tuesday 27th  KS2 visit to Longbrigde Deverill Nursing home – Group 2 
        March 2018 

¶ Thursday 1st  World Book Day – details to follow 

¶ Friday 2nd   School Reports out to parents 

¶ Tuesday 6th  Celebration of work – Parents invited to view at 3.15pm 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
       
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

CROCKERTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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Crockerton CE Primary School, Potters Hill, Crockerton, Warminster, Wiltshire BA12 8AB 
Telephone: 01985 212168 Mail: admin@crockerton.wilts.sch.uk Web: www.crockerton.wilts.sch.uk 

 

Governors Email Address.  If you wish to make contact with the governors please feel free to email them at:  

gov@crockerton.wilts.sch.uk 

 

Swimming is restarting for Y3 children and those Y4-6 children who were swimming before 

Christmas... 9th Feb 23rd Feb and 2nd March.... with a final fun gala for all these on 23rd March   
Payment letters are out.  Kits must be in school and payment made.
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Although it is a short term, it seems we fit just as much in! 

Some children from Y1/2 competed in a ‘fun’ gym festival on Tuesday morning at Springboards. Mrs Symonds 

supported the children and said that all of the children participated with enthusiasm and enjoyment. 

Foresters Group 1 children were amazing when they visited Longbridge Nursing home. This time they were 

invited to join the residents to do some art and craft – Mrs A and Mrs Wolsey joined them and were so impressed 

with all the children, who mingled and spoke confidently with their elderly friends.  

Some children, who have signed up to Bikeability, were able to get their bikes checked yesterday in preparation 

for their 2 day course. This is a really important life skill and teaches the children how to ride safely on the roads. 

Good luck to all these children. 

Earlier this morning, Reception children, together with Mrs Blance and Mrs Ilic attended a clay workshop at a 

studio in Westbury, thank you Mrs Blance for organising this trip for our youngest children. 

I do not need to remind the children that, on Tuesday next week, the Young Voices Choir will be heading off to 

the O2 for their concert in London. I can’t wait to hear all about it! 

Mrs Ilic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteachers Award 
Potters Class – Olivia Y & Matilda N 

Thatchers Class – Olly T & Eddie N 

Weavers Class – Max E & William R 

Foresters Class – Archie Hi & Dougie M 

Maths Passports 

England – Monty C, Alfie H-D, Samuel G, Jacob B, Matilda N, Olivia Y & Ellie T 

Ireland – Jacob B & Alfie H-D 

 

Well done to – Ethan P who shared some wonderful writing that he completed at home  

- Caleb W who was awarded an Addition Certificate from Success @ Arithmatic 

 

House Winners of the Week ς Wylye  

 
 

 

Patsy H 

Happy Birthday! 

KS2 children who are not going to Braeside or Young Voices on Tuesday will need their PE kits in school for 

some Inter-House activities.

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PGL Trip – Thank you to all the parents who are up to date with their PGL payments.  For those who are not on 

target could you please ensure that you are by the end of February as we need to finalise our booking and 

make a further to PGL, many thanks, 

CROCKERTON VILLAGE COMMITTEE  

                        

 

Crockerton School needs you ! 
In preparation for Science Week  in school from the 12 th - 16 th of March  we would love 

to hear from you about how science, technology, engineering and maths are part of your 

job. We will be looking for volunteers to come in to share about their jobs and how 

science, maths, engineering or technology is involved, hopefully inspiring future 

generations. If you are interested in coming in please let us know by emailing 

porch@crockerton.wilts.sch.uk   

We canõt wait to hear from you.  

Kindest Regards  

Miss Porch (Weavers Class Teacher and Science and Maths Lead)        

 

To be held at the Bath Arms, Crockerton  

at 7pm on Sunday 11 February 2018 

Teams of 4, £10 pp to include  

Bangers & Mash supper.  

Proceeds to be split between  

Crockerton School & Crockerton Village Committee  

Bring some money for the raffle! 

 

If you are attending please contact  

Tracey 216939 or Helen 215451 before the 5th February 
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